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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON

AR 513

In the Matter of )
) SUPPLEMENTAL COMMENTS OF 

Amendment to Adopt the 2007 National  ) GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY
Electric Safety Code )

)
)

Portland General Electric Company (“PGE”) would like to take the opportunity to file 

supplemental comments in this proposed rulemaking.  As previously indicated, PGE supports the 

adoption of rules as set forth in the Notice of Proposed Rulemaking Hearing filed on March 14, 

2007.

After discussions with Staff regarding the waiver provision mentioned in our earlier 

comments, PGE suggests the Commission adopt the following rule language in its Final Order in 

this docket:

Unless otherwise expressly prohibited by law, the Commission may, for a 
specific installation or multiple installations with similar characteristics, 
waive a provision or provisions of the NESC for good cause shown or where 
equivalent safety can be achieved.

 
This language is not intended to address blanket waivers of the rules for all utility 
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installations.  Such requests should be handled in the context of a generally applicable 

rulemaking requested by an affected entity.

DATED this 23th day of April 2007.

Respectfully Submitted,

/s/ BARBARA W. HALLE

Barbara W. Halle, OSB No. 88054
Assistant General Counsel
Portland General Electric Company
121 SW Salmon Street, 1 WTC 1301
Portland, OR  97204
(503) 464-8858 phone
(503) 464-2200 fax
barbara.halle@pgn.com


